
 

 

What we have done to prepare for reopening: 

Sanitized all 

touchable 

surfaces 

Staff and 

volunteers will 

have temperature 

checks 

Streamlined 

services to be 

under an hour 

Deep-cleaned 

entire facilities 

Including steam 

cleaned all floors 

and pews 

Created a hands-

free environment 

No bulletins or 

hymnals, etc. 

Spaced seating to 

accommodate 

best possible 

distancing at 50% 

capacity 

Masks and 

sanitizer will be 

available 

Facial tissues in 

each pew 

Offering 

stations will be 

at the back of 

the Sanctuary 

You are essential, and so is a safe, sanitized place for worship! 

Welcome Home Harbor Baptist Church 

What you can do to help: 

Bring your own 

mask, if you 

desire 

Make an effort 

to social 

distance at all 

times 

Enter only through 

the front double 

doors 

Others will be 

locked 

Come with a 

smile ready to 

worship more/

fellowship less 

Bring your own 

personal-sized 

sanitizer, if 

possible. 

Refrain from 

hugs and 

handshakes 

Sorry 

Prepare to use 

restrooms for 

emergency use 

only 

Please exit the 

building soon 

after the 

closing song 

Enjoy distanced 

fellowship in 

the open air 

outside 
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